
Frozen Raw Beef from South American Meat Inc.
Recall June 4, 2024

June 4: South American Meat Inc. is recalling frozen raw beef products because they didn't get
an import reinspection by the USDA.

Product(s) affected: 20,000 pounds of frozen raw beef from South American Meat Inc. that
were imported from Uruguay on or around March 17, 2024. The affected products were shipped
to distributors, institutions, restaurants, and retailers in Arizona, California, Oregon, and
Washington. Products have a Uruguay inspection mark with the Uruguay establishment number
58 inside of it. You can find this marking on the shipping box and vacuum-sealed product
packaging. All affected products come in various-weight cardboard cases that contain
individually vacuum-sealed beef products with the word "FRICASA" marked on them.

Label Case
code

Frigorífico Casa Blanca S.A. AGUJA CHUCK ROLL JP0001

Frigorífico Casa Blanca S.A. ASADO SIN HUESO SHORT RIB JP0002

Frigorífico Casa Blanca S.A. BIFE ANCHO CUBE ROLL JP0003

Frigorífico Casa Blanca S.A. BIFE ANGOSTO STRIPLOIN JP0004

Frigorífico Casa Blanca S.A. BIFE GRANDE DE VACÍO FLAP MEAT JP0005

Frigorífico Casa Blanca S.A. CARNAZA DE PALETA SHOULDER CLOD JP0006

Frigorífico Casa Blanca S.A. LOMO TENDERLOIN JP0007

https://www.fsis.usda.gov/recalls-alerts/south-american-meat-inc--recalls-frozen-raw-beef-products-imported-without-benefit


Frigorífico Casa Blanca S.A. MARUCHA OYSTER BLADE JP0008

Frigorífico Casa Blanca S.A. PECHO BRISKET JP0009

What to do if you have the product(s): Don't consume. Discard or return to the place of
purchase. For questions about this recall, you can contact Tim Yu, Accountant and Logistics
Director, South American Meat Inc., at (310) 720-5258 or samincusa@gmail.com.


